
From: WM Y   
Sent: 13 May 2019 14:56 
To: PI <PI@aberdeencity.gov.uk> 
Subject: City development part of Phase 1 Royal Devenick Park 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re deveopment plans for Banchory Devenick. 
 
I am wring to OBJECT STRONGLY to any proposed development plans for Banchory Devenick where I 
have resided in my own property for about 40 years.  
 
I understand that the area under consideration is legally of green belt status.. It provides a welcome 
contrast with the somewhat congested City of Aberdeen from which it has easy access. It is valuable 
not only in material terms but also by providing a natural environment for the wider 
community,promoting general health and mental wellbeing. It has a vital ecology with a wide variey 
of wildlife. Mammals, birds, trees and flowers are especialy evident in various habitats. It also makes 
a significant contribution to agriculture when production of food is a national necessiity. 
 
It seems unnecessary to develop this area because of any demographics. On the contrary its 
traditional and historic character should be conserved for future generations. 
 
Winifred M Young, 

 
 

 




